
From: Greene, Eric 
Sent: 2/24/2012 1:42:42 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: PHC A. 10-01-014 DCPP seismic study funding - hearings rescheduled to April 

18-20 

The hearings have been rescheduled to April 18-20. 

Eric 

From: Greene, Eric 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 3:35 PM 
To: Lafrenz, Donald J. 
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh; Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: PHC A.10-01-014 DCPP seismic study funding 

This afternoon Feb 23, 2012 was the PHC for A.10-01-014, which was reopened on Nov 30, 2011, to 
address PG&E's request for additional $46 million (total of about $64 million) for the DCPP seismic 
studies. The original decision D.10-08-003 authorized $16.7 million, and created the IPRP. The 
assigned ALJ is Robert Barnett. Highlights of today's PHC include the following: 

• PG&E's Motions to strike testimony of Rochelle Becker and Doug Hamilton for the A4NR were 
denied. PG&E will be afforded one month to respond to the testimony of Doug Hamilton by 
March 23. PG&E has already filed a rebuttal to the testimony of Ms Becker. 

• Regarding Bagley-Keene, ALJ Barnett is proposing to modify D.10-08-003 to state that the 
CPUC's Energy Division Director will convene an IPRP, rather than the existing language in the 
decision that the CPUC will convene an IPRP, which imposes B-K limitations on the IPRP. The 
A4NR objected and wants the IPRP to continue to be under B-K so that they can attend each and 
every IPRP meeting and effectively participate and gather information, even though the A4NR is 
currently not a participant in the IPRP. This issue will be formally discussed at the hearings 
scheduled for April. 

• A scoping memo will be issued to include: 
O Reasonableness of PG&E's scope for the studies and cost 
O Constitution of the IPRP and potential revision to the original decision 
O Cost sharing between shareholders and ratepayers, as proposed by DRA 
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Eric 
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SLO County made an appearance at today s PHC. They requested that the IPRP be funded at a 
minimum of $900,000, and offered their assistance with executing a contract to hire a technical 
consultant to the IPRP. SLO County is seeking assurance of sufficient funding for such a 
consultant. 
Hearings will be scheduled for April 16-18, 2012, starting at 10:00 am in one of the Hearing 
Rooms at the CPUC. 


